






From: Cender, Laura
To: Jim Botti
Subject: Advanced PET Imaging Network NRC License Renewal - Additional Information Requested
Date: Friday, March 06, 2020 3:09:00 PM
Attachments: Conversation Record to Advanced PET Imaging Network 3.6.2020.pdf

Hello James,
 
Thank you for taking time out of your afternoon to discuss the pending NRC license renewal for
Advanced PET Imaging Network, NRC License No. 21-32763-01.  As we discussed today, a record of
our conversation detailing the additional information required is attached. 
 
Please submit your signed and dated response by no later than Friday, April 3, 2020.  Please feel free
to contact me at 630-829-9712 or send me an email if you have any questions.
 
Thank you,
Laura Cender
 
Laura Cender
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Materials Licensing Branch
E-mail:  Laura.Cender@nrc.gov
Phone:  (630) 829-9712
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